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Communication-September, 2020  

 

Education is the lamp, which once lighted, moves away the darkness for ages 

Dear Parents 

One point of concern which brings all the global leaders, philosophers, professionals together on the common 

ground is that ‘education is as important as is food to the body’. It is that investment which gives lifetime return. 

In past five months world has been through complete lockdown to step by step unlocking but what didn’t halt 

even for a day is the teaching-learning process. Our endeavours are always a step ahead alike our will power. 

ATL webinar held on 31.08.2020 on Gaming and Coding Education helped bettering the creative and 

technical skills of students of our school and five more participating schools. 

 Studious teachers and their diligent students have beaten the unprecedented challenges and have now reached 

to the mid-term of the online session. The golden rule of making best use of this online platform is self- 

discipline among the students. It has been observed by the faculty members that some of the students join 

the classes with multiple IDs. This creates confusion and disturbs the teaching-learning process. Also it has 

been observed (specifically in the primary classes) that some parents enter the live classes and distract the 

learning environment .The parents are requested to follow the decorum. We all know little things bring big 

motivations so let’s try to maintain a conducive learning environment.  

Another concern of utmost attention is the financial crisis; which are no more a hidden case. This trying time 

has made us all struggle but it is responsibility of all the stakeholders that no member of the DAV family 

suffers. At every step we try to reach the parents in the most transparent manner. A private institution like ours 

is completely dependent the fund received through the monthly fee submission. Monthly fee collected 

facilitates cash flow; allow salaries and other expenses to be disbursed. In this respect we appreciate the support 

extended by most of our parents and we earnestly request all the parents to settle fee payments timely. A 

prompt attention in this respect will be highly appreciated. 

  This cooperation will enable us to support the members of DAV family who go beyond their limitations and 

meet both ends to help out our young minds to the best possible. Shifting from Microsoft Teams to Google 

Meets is an outcome of these financial crunches. 

 It is sincerely hoped that we would make best of our abilities without having any member suffered. Parents are 

always welcomed for any sort of progressing suggestions.  

Above all let’s take all the necessary safety measures to keep us all safe.  

Regards 

 

Sameeksha Sharma  

(Principal) 
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